Message from the president of BEIS

Bangladesh Electronics Society (BES) was established in 1974 with ernest effort of some veteran
professors and researchers of Dhaka University, Bangladesh University of Engineering and
Technology (BUET), Rajshahi University and Bangladesh Atomic Energy Comission (BAEC).
Later it was renamed as Bangladesh Electronics and Informatics Society (BEIS) in 1989 to keep
pace with rapid advances in various fields of electronics and information technology.

BEIS is a nonprofit organization in Bangladesh. The main objectives of this organization is to
provide opportunities to researchers, scientists, engineers, scholars, motivated students and
practitioners in the field electronics, communication and information technology to conduct
action-oriented and location-specific high level researches aiming towards socio-economic
upliftment of the society in Bangladesh.

It promotes research by organizing national and international conferences, seminars, symposiums
and workshops to bring together researchers, scientists, engineers, scholars and students to share
ideas in various fields of science and engineering and provides a forum for dissemination of
original research findings.

It aims to carry out high quality research that focuses on new ideas both theory and practice and
attracts talented multidisciplinary researchers to work in a truly international and
interdisciplinary environment.

The objectives of BEIS is to raise the level of research to global standards and to make research
more active and advanced. It encourages a wide range of research from basic research to cutting
edge research.

Another aim of BEIS is to attract young people to research and to create a research environment
where young researchers can be active.

BEIS from time to time organizes joint programs locally to promote colloquiums/dialogues in
the field of education and research among different research organizations and universities
devoted to science, engineering, and technology through the creation and dissemination of
knowledge.

BEIS at all times cordially welcomes professors, researchers, and professionals from research
organizations and industries who want to join BEIS as members to contribute to research
activities and BEIS feels that if they become members they will be able to provide more of their
time, work capacity, support and enthusiasm to BEIS from their various positions in the society.
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